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WHAT’S AHEAD IN MARCH

WELCOME TO THE TEAM, RENI!

March 1st, 2025

We’re thrilled to welcome Reni, our
new Graphic Designer, to the team!
Reni brings a wealth of creativity
and expertise, and we’re excited to
see how their talents will elevate our
branding and design projects.
Please join us in giving Reni a warm
welcome!

March is shaping up to be another busy
and impactful month. Here’s what we’re
focusing on:

Preparing for Upcoming Trade Shows:
After the MAT Show, we’ll be gearing up
for additional trade shows throughout
the year. Stay tuned for updates on
where you can find us next!
Expanding Human Resources: We’re
growing! As part of our commitment to
excellence, we’ll be expanding our team
to bring in fresh talent and new
perspectives.
Streamlining Operations: We’re
continuously working to improve our
processes and operations to better
serve our clients and partners.

We also dedicated time to prepare for
the upcoming MAT Show, our first trade
show of the year. The team has been
hard at work ensuring our booth,
materials, and presentations are ready
to make a lasting impression. We can’t
wait to showcase what we’ve been
working on!

410-824-8377

A LOOK BACK AT FEBRUARY

February was an exciting and productive month
for us! We had the opportunity to visit WMATA
in Greenbelt, MD, and Brentwood in
Washington, DC. These visits allowed us to
strengthen relationships, explore new
collaborations, and gain valuable insights to
enhance our services.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!


